
From: Gillian Darley  

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 4:37 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Ref 2024/2742/T 

 

Dear planners, 

 

I wish to reiterate my objection to the application to fell and poison two plane 

trees at 8, Doughty Street.  

 

I object, as before, because a sound technical case was presented for both the 

retention of the trees and the continued viability of the news to the rear (the 

EES). This could be done by modest structural intervention, constraining the 

tree roots and making a small adjustment in the rear wall. The report, 

commissioned and paid for by concerned local people, is I assume still 

on file?  

 

We have support from our local councillors. We have valid technical advice for 

amelioration. The only alterations are the lapsed timetable and the death of 

the sitting tenant - suggesting a moment for reconsideration? 

 

With regards, 

 

Gillian Darley OBE   

(14 Doughty Street) 

 

 


